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10th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome Message from Head of Key Stage 4

Today marks the beginning of your child’s Key Stage 4 journey as they start their GCSE subjects. I would like
to take this opportunity to welcome Year 9 as they become %10. Miss Cordon will remain the Head of Year
for this cohort in Year 10 and I will oversee them as they transition to Year 10 and for the next 2 years.

As we know, this is an important time in your child’s education. The last 3 years will hopefully have prepared
students for this and they will find the transition a smooth and enjoyable one! We understand that change
can be stressful and daunting, but staff are here to support them.

If your son/daughter has any concerns about their option choices after the initial few lessons please email:
admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk Hopefully they will be happy with the choices made and make a positive
start this half term ready for the next 2 years.

We emphasise to our students that attitude so often determines the progress they make. A resilient, positive
attitude can ensure this.

I look forward to getting to know this year group, working with you as parents/carers and watching our
students progress and succeed.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns.

Kind regards,

Mrs Martin
Head of KS4

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA
────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────
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